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To: Technion Graduate Students
From: Prof. Uri Peskin, Dean Jacobs Graduate School

Dear Graduate students,

Re: Updating academic deadlines

Moving the 2024 academic calendar caused a delay in receiving course grades. This reality was compounded
last week by Home Front Command restrictions that required postponement of exams (and therefore an
additional postponement), and made it difficult to advance research in many cases. So far, we have provided
individual responses to requests to postpone academic deadlines (such as submitting a thesis, research topic or
concise description, seminars, candidacy exams, final exams, etc.) due to the circumstances.

In order to somewhat alleviate the difficulties, we decided to postpone the academic deadlines set for
September 2024 to the end of October 2024. As a rule, scholarship payments will not be stopped during the
deferral period, unless the extension is beyond the date of submission of the thesis/last approved scholarship
month. In such cases, and as necessary, an extension request should be submitted according to the usual
procedures. If the extension is required due to waiting for course grades from 2024, it will not result in additional
tuition.

In addition, students who were accepted to the 2024-25 winter semester with a condition to present a
certificate of eligibility for a bachelor's degree, or who were accepted in "qualifying" status and are
required to present course grades from 2023/24 in order to transition to "regular” status, may submit
the certificate of eligibility later, if the delay is due to a delay in receiving course grades from 2023/24.
For such students, who received a "conditional scholarship approval" letter from the school, the scholarship will
be approved.

Incoming International students who are supposed to begin their studies in the 2024/25 winter semester and
wish to remain abroad due to the security situation or due to explicit instructions from their countries, will be
allowed to begin their studies from abroad as long as they will arrive at the Technion as soon as possible.
Approval of this temporary study while abroad will be conditioned and based on the recommendation of the
advisor and the academic unit, with or without a scholarship. Please contact the graduate studies secretary in
your department or the graduate if clarifications are needed.

Active international students who are currently abroad or who are called upon by their countries to leave Israel
are urged to submit a "travel abroad/absence" request. If the period exceeds a few weeks (and up to a
semester), it is possible to request a suspension of the scholarship, or an academic leave. Requests will be
submitted to the graduate studies secretary in your department who will submit it to the graduate school and will
be processed as quickly as possible.

We hope that we will be able to get through the coming period with confidence and continue to advance
academic activity even under the complex conditions and under the uncertainty that accompanies us all. Please
make sure you follow the instructions of the Home Front Command and the Technion, which ensure optimal
protection at Technion campuses at any given time. Please let us know of any difficulties you may encounter.

On behalf of the Jacobs graduate school team, | would like to wish you all a happy and fruitful New Year despite
everything,
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Prof. Uri Peskin
Dean, Jacobs Graduate School



